
 

  
 

September 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Career 

The Humanities Department is organizing a trip to Woburn Safari Park on Tuesday 3rd October 2017. 

We will be leaving school at 8:30am, students are required to arrive at school at 8:15am for registration and a 

prompt departure. We shall be leaving Woburn at 2pm for an approximate return to school at 4pm dependent on 

traffic. 

 

During the day we will be having a coach tour of the wildlife, an expert talk about endangered animals, and access 

to the ‘on foot’ areas of the park. 

 

Students will require a packed lunch, school uniform and appropriate outwear (coat and trainers). If your child 

receives free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided please indicate on the consent form. 

 

The cost will be £23.50. There are only 30 places available so they will be offered on a first come first served basis. 

 

I would be grateful if you could return the attached consent form, together with payment to the LRC or on-line. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

I Cresswell 

Head of Geography 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


